
Beausejour Curling Club 
November 2019 Newsletter  

 
The 2019/2020 curling season is now under way and here are some updates on upcoming events at the club. 
 
Registration: 
 
Hopefully you have all paid your registration fees and volunteer bonds already but if not, please take care of that 
as soon as possible.  See your league coordinator if you need a registration form. 
 
Reminder that everyone who has not already done a volunteer job (or committed to one) must give a volunteer 
bond.  It is $50 and can either be a post-dated cheque (payable to Beausejour Curling Club and dated April 1, 
2020) or cash.  If you give a post-dated cheque and you do your volunteer duty, your cheque will be shredded.  If 
not, it will be cashed in April.  If you pay your bond in cash, it will be refunded in April (by cheque) if you do your 
volunteer duty. 
 
Grey Cup Tickets: 
 
If you still have Grey Cup tickets, please return your stubs and money to your league coordinator or to George 
McDougall by Nov 21. 
 
Berth Bonspiels: 
 
We are hosting the Senior Mens and Junior Mens and Womens Berth bonspiels on Nov 22-24. We are looking 
for volunteers for the following jobs: 
 

• Bartenders and bar helpers 

• Ice prep helpers (sweeping ice between draws, etc.) 

• Administration (this includes ringing the bell for practice ice and to start games, tracking 
timeouts and entering scores online).  It’s not as complicated as it sounds and training will be 
provided. 

 
Signup sheets are at the bar so please sign up this week if you are able to volunteer. 
 
Bonspiel Dates: 
 
Mens Bonspiel     Jan 10-12, 2020 
Ladies Bonspiel      Feb 7-8, 2020 
Mixed Bonspiel     March 27-28, 2020      
 
Posters with registration information will be posted at the club shortly.  Volunteers will be required for these 
events as well and signup sheets will be at the bar closer to the event dates. 
 
 
 
 
 



MHSAA Provincial Curling Championships: 
 
École Edward Schreyer School and the Beausejour and Tyndall Curling Clubs are together hosting the 2020 High 
School Curling Championships from Feb 20-22, 2020.   Volunteers will be required for this event as well and this 
will count as your volunteer duty for your bond.  More details and jobs available will be posted closer to the 
event date. 
 
ÉESS 2020 Sports Package Draw: 
 
As a fundraiser for the Provincial Championships, ÉESS is selling tickets for a 2020 Sports Package valued at 
$3500.  The prize includes Jets tickets, Bomber tickets, Moose tickets, a sky suite for a Goldeyes game and ticket 
packages to the 2020 National Scotties Tournament of Hearts in Moose Jaw.  Tickets are available from the bar 
or you can email the club at beausejourcurlingclub@gmail.com to make arrangements to pick them up.  We also 
have full books available if you would like to take some to sell.  Tickets are $5 each or 5 tickets for $20 or a full 
book of 12 tickets for $40.  Draw date is Jan 10, 2020 and only 1,920 tickets have been printed. 
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